NORTH GOWER UNITED CHURCH

2332 Church Street North Gower, ON K0A 2T0

Lagois Drafting and Constructing PO Box 496 North Gower, ON K0A 2T0

Dear Mr. Herb Lagois;

The North Gower United Church would like to express its appreciation for the generous donation of your time and talents to create the conceptual design for the front of the sanctuary. The drawings helped the congregation to visualize the changes that the maintenance committee was proposing. We will also be incorporating the changes you suggested.

The church would like to propose that a plaque be made in your name, or in memory of a loved one. If you are in agreement, please contact me at 613-489-2824.

Once again, thank you for your help in our goal to update the front of our sanctuary.

God Bless,

Jody Leclair

gody Leclan

Treasurer

North Gower United Church